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April 8, 2015 R
SACRAMENTO

Mr. Jeffrey Parks
State Water Resources Control Board - Division of Water Rights
Water Quality Certification Program
P.O. Box 2000
Sacramento, CA 95812-2000

Dear Mr. Parks

[ am a customer of Tuolumne Utilities District and live in the community of Twain Harte.
We rely on water from Lyons Reservoir which receives its source from Pinecrest Lake. 1
am in strong support for the Mitigated Negative Declaration of PG&E's Pinecrest Lake
Level Modification Project that proposes that PG&E be allowed to lower the surface
elevation of Pinecrest Lake , until and including Labor or Day each year, from the current
minimum elevation of 5,608 feet to a range of 5,606 and 5,600 feet.

I intend to do my part in water conservation but in order to maintain health and well-
being during these continued years of drough,t we do need to have the rules in place
modified.

Sincerely,

Dennis Honeychurch
PO Box 1383

Twain Harte, CA 95383
honeyd24(@gmail.com



